



October 13, 2016

Kay Graves 15 Shady Lane Lewiston CA, 96052

Dear Kay Graves:

Thank you for your written complaint received July 14, 2016. We reviewed your complaint for evidence of any Election Code violations. Every complaint received by our office is carefully reviewed for evidence of any criminal violations.

The Secretary of State's office has concluded there is no evidence of a criminal Elections Code violation here.

Thank you for bringing this matter to our attention. If you should discover any other compelling information; please feel free to send in a completed complaint form.

Sincerely,

**Elections Fraud Investigation Unit**